President’s Message

Hello one and all, 
Lots going on. Mandy is putting the finishing touches on "Rumors" rehearsals getting ready for opening night on February 13th. It is a great show, great cast and great Director. Show your support by coming out to see the show during the run. - Hey, come twice and bring friends!
The Production Committee is wrapping up their meetings getting ready to submit a slate of shows for consideration by the Board in March. If you wish to direct a show for next season, you must contact Ken Johnson at kjohnson71063@gmail.com no later than February 7th to submit your show suggestion.
Our topographical survey should be completed within the next few weeks so that we may seriously discuss plans for a theater on our property.
Hope to see all of you soon,
Sharon
